
City of Elephant Butte staff will be in a mandatory training from 

9:00am-12:00pm on Wednesday, May 7, 2025. During this time 

the City Hall Office will be closed. We apologize for any               

inconvenience this may cause. For payments we have two           

convenient drop boxes, one next to the front entrance and one in the 

circle drive. Thank you for your understanding  as we train to better 

ourselves to serve our community!  


